


  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 TRADING/SETTLEMENT 

 
 

TO  : TRADING PARTICIPANTS AND INVESTING PUBLIC  
 
DATE  : November 03, 2017 
 
SUBJECT : REGULAR TRADING AND SETTLEMENT (November 13-15, 2017)  
 

  

  

This is to inform all market participants and the investing public that The Philippine Stock 
Exchange, Inc. and the Securities Clearing Corporation of the Philippines will remain open for 
trading, clearing and settlement on November 13 (Monday), 14 (Tuesday) and 15 (Wednesday), 
2017. 
 
For purposes of equities settlement, we have been advised by the Bankers Association of the 
Philippines that there will be foreign exchange (FX) trading on said dates and that the Philippine 
Clearing House Corporation (PCHC), the Philippine Domestic Dollar Transfer System (PDDTS), 
Philippine Payments and Settlements System (PhilPaSS) and Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas 
Treasury will be open to support the banks’ FX trading. SCCP is making the necessary 
arrangements with its Settlement Banks to be open to provide the necessary operations and 
services to their respective Broker clients. 
 
For your information and guidance.  
 
 
 
(Original Signed) 
RAMON S. MONZON 
President and CEO 
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